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Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Petition by Tampa Electric Company for a limited proceeding to approve Second 
SoBRA effective January 1, 2019; Docket No. 20180133-EI 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

This is to advise the Commission that Tampa Electric Company's first three SoBRA 
projects of its second tranche as contemplated in paragraph 6 ofthe company's Commission 
approved 2017 Amended and Restated Stipulation and Settlement Agreement were fully 
operational and providing service as of the following dates: 

Project Name MWac In-Service Date 
Lithia 74.5 111 /2019 

Grange Hall 61.1 112/2019 
Bonnie Mine 37.5 1123/2019 

The remaining two projects of the second tranche, Peace Creek (55.4 MWac) and Lake 
Hancock (49.5 MWac) have been delayed, and the company will notify the Commission when 
they are in service. 

Thank you for your assistance in connection with this matter. 

Sincerely, 

JDB/pp 

cc: All Parties of Record 




